

AMBASSADE DE FRANCE EN THAÏLANDE

Service de Coopération et d'Action Culturelle

Bangkok, 19th January 2010

Subject: French Embassy 2011 Scholarship Program

Dear Colleagues,

We are pleased to announce the "2011 French Embassy scholarship program" and to send you the call for applicants. This program is open to Thai individuals wishing to pursue education in France at Master degree or PhD level and will reward candidates on the basis of the excellence of their academic records and projects.

This program aims in particular at encouraging partnerships between French and Thai higher education and research institutions, as well as private sector and companies willing to reinforce their human resources through trainings in France. If you are willing to encourage young promising talents to pursue their studies in France, the French Embassy will be pleased to support you through this 2011 scholarship program.

If advice is needed on institutions or specific training programs in France, please contact Campus France Office at the French Embassy (29 Sathorn Tai Road, Bangkok 10120, phone: 0 2627 2112-4, E-mail: bangkok@campusfrance.org).

You will find herewith the posters promoting this call for applicants. The deadline for submission of applications is April, 3rd 2011. Results will be announced by the end of May. We would be most grateful to you for spreading information about this program. More details on this grant and the application process are available at http://www.ambafrance-th.org or http://www.ambafrance-th

Thank you very much for your kind attention.

Sincerely yours,

Moncef MEDDEB

Attaché for Scientific and Higher Education Cooperation

de Coeperation et d' Action Culturelle